Spring Newsletter 2024

On behalf of Tamaqua and West Penn Elementary Schools, the Administration and Staff would like to wish everyone a Happy Spring. We are looking forward to a successful 3rd and 4th quarter, field trips, and end of year celebrations!



Nurse Leah's and Nurse Kayla's Corner:

- Please remember to put a change of clothes in student's backpacks
- Students should be fever free for 24 hours without medication before returning to school following an illness
- Cover your mouth when coughing/sneezing and wash your hands
- Remember to pick up medication at the end of the school year. Notice will be sent regarding times and dates.

Student quotes about Our Elementary Schools:

- "We have great teachers and staff". Olyvia M.
- "I like coming to school and having fun". Luke T.
- "Everyone is always happy here". Addison A.
- "I like to learn". Chloe K.
- "I like to see my friends and I like learning about science". Olivia M.

Family Fun Spring/Summer Activities

As we enter into the warmer months, here are some family fun activities for you to try:

- DIY sidewalk chalk
- Fly a kite
- Visit the public library
- KidsBowlFree.com
- Geocaching
- Have a backyard picnic
- Drop off a thank-you note at the fire or police departments
- Freeze toys in ice and use utensils for an icy treasure hunt



Quotes of respect -

- "There is no exercise better for the heart than reaching down and lifting people up" – John Holmes
- "Strong people stand up from themselves. But the strongest people stand up for others." – Unknown
- "One person can make a difference, and everyone should try." – John F. Kennedy
- "No one can make you feel inferior without your consent." – Eleanor Roosevelt
- "Each of us deserves the freedom to pursue our own version of happiness. No one deserves to be bullied."
 Barack Obama

Raider Strong

Important upcoming dates:

March 11th – Kindergarten registration begins

March 20th – 4th quarter begins

March 29th – Easter Holiday

April 22nd – ELA PSSAs begin

April 29th – Math and Science PSSAs begin

May 6th - Teacher Appreciation Week

August 20th – Meet the Teacher

August 21st - School begins